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April 20, 2017

Ms. Joanna Wolaver

Executive Director, Shoal Creek Conservancy
701 West Avenue

Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Jloanna,

Re: Use of HOT Funds for Historic Preservation

REPRESENTATIVES

Michael Holleran, UTS0A

Michelle Stattery Inherit Austin

Bob Ward, Travis County Historical Commission
Charles Peveto, Austin Histery Center

STAEF

Hate Singleton, Executive Director

Lindsey Derrington, Programs Coordinator

Thank you for attending the Preservation Committee on April 5", We appreciate that the
coalition of environmental and park organizations are interested in working with Preservation
Austin to encourage better and broader utilization of the Hotel Occupancy Tax. Preservation
Austin supports the coalition’s recommendations. We're glad to join this coalition of diverse
groups to help achieve the goals of protecting and promoting the historic and cultural assets of

Austin.

Again, we appreciate that you have reached out to us on this important funding source. If we
are successful in this process, we can all work together on developing a comprehensive grant
program, as has been previously discussed, that will make these funds available to the many

waorthy projects supported by our organizations.

Sincerely,

O (N

President, Preservation Austin



